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19/08/2024  20:52:152024/3019/P OBJ Jennifer ellington Hi, I’m a resident of the area and it would be a shame to see beautiful open space get converted to permanent 

retail units. There is lots of retail space available in the area already. What we then don’t have is a space to 

host events and pop ups and concerts like we can today. The architectural design of Coal drops yard is also 

very unique and inviting. Lots of young families come on the weekends and appreciate that we have this little 

oasis in the middle of a busy city. I would hereby like to formally object to the new plans for a permanent retail 

outlet addition strip in the middle of CDY. Thank you. 

Best regards, 

Jennifer
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